

PTA Meeting, Thursday 7th June 2018

Minutes

The meeting started at 7.00pm

Present: Mrs Brown (KB), Mrs J Lawrence (JL), Mrs S Roberts (SR), Mrs L Jones (LJ), Mrs McCawley (HM)

Apologies: none

KB welcomed everyone.

SR informed everyone that the playground equipment had been ordered and was to be installed imminently. This should be before the summer fayre so that families can see it.

Summer Fayre.

The stalls were discussed and a final list drawn up. We are waiting to see what the classes will do, but some ideas were given. The stalls were plotted on the school plan. KB and JL will update the risk assessment.

KB will prepare a list to go in the staffroom so staff can sign up and volunteer to run stalls. Parents can let PTA members know which stalls they wish to help on.

Up coming events:

Father's Day sale 14th June – the members wrapped the presents ready for the sale. This is now on TUCASI.

Pensby celebration

Nothing more has been said about the funding of the celebration evening, governor meetings are to be held by the end of June and discussed in these meetings.

Next meeting TBC